





                                                                                                                                             








        Buenos Aires, May 8, 2006
Dear Representative of the Joint Summit Working Group, 

The Chair of the Summits of the Americas Process has the pleasure of inviting you to attend a meeting with representatives of the institutions members of the Joint Summit Working Group (JSWG), to be held on May 23, 2006 in Buenos Aires, Argentina, at the Libertador room of the Palacio San Martin of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs.
This meeting, open to the participation of Summit National Coordinators, was agreed to at the recent XLIV SIRG Meeting, with the purpose of exchanging ideas and experiences with JSWG members regarding the programs and projects being implemented by each institution to accomplish the mandates and commitments emanated from the Fourth Summit of the Americas. 

I take this opportunity to renew the assurances of my highest consideration.

Ambassador Roberto GARCIA MORITAN Secretary of Foreign Affairs

Ministry of Foreign Affairs,

International Trade and Worship
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